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French Bulldog Puppy Stolen at Gun Point 
 

Suspect:  Male, Black, 5’10, thin build, approximately 25 years of age, wearing a blue 

sweater, grey pants and red shoes. 

 

Weapon Used:  Grey semi-automatic handgun. 

 

Property Taken: 10-month-old, French Bulldog, grey in color. 

 

On May 12, 2021, at approximately 7:00 PM, an armed robbery occurred in the 6000 

block of Canterbury Drive.  Prior to the robbery, the victim had posted an advertisement 

on a social media site, listing his French Bulldog for sale, and agreed to meet the suspect 

in the 6000 block of Canterbury Drive to conduct the transaction.  The victim met with 

the suspect who asked to see the dog.  When the victim placed the dog in his trunk area 

for the suspect to view, the suspect removed a semi-automatic handgun from his 

waistband, grabbed the dog from the victim’s trunk, and fled on foot.  

 

A picture of the stolen dog is depicted below.  

 

Anyone with any information related to this crime is asked to contact Culver City Police 

Department Public Information Officer Assistant Chief Jason Sims at 310-253-6391 or 

the Watch Commander at 310-253-6202.  

             

 


